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• Working hours will be restricted as noted above 

• All subcontractors and tradespeople will receive a site-specific orientation on the sensitivity to 

noise  
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During the summer, parking will be provided on campus in existing lots. Specific lots will be identified and 

may change as needed to meet the needs of the University of St. Thomas. Temporary parking lots for 

construction worker parking will be provided on campus at two locations outside of the summer months 

(no school):  

• Upper level of Anderson Parking Facility at Cretin and Grand. 

• Temporary lot on the east block along Grand Avenue, between Finn and Cleveland.   

 

Parking lots will be fenced where required and signed as reserved for construction parking only. 

Construction workers must avoid parking on City streets and are encouraged to ride share when possible. 

A map with approved parking locations is provided to construction workers.  
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St. Thomas will coordinate all construction project communication with the university and community. 

 

Neighbors and community members can email neighbors@stthomas.edu with your comments, questions, 

and concerns.  

 

The Construction Management Plan will be updated as needed.  

 

 

 


